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Dear Sir/Madam,  
	
Sub:			Update	related	to	COVID	‐19‐Partial	resumptions	of	work 
 
This has reference to our letter dated March 23, 2020 on update related to Covid-19.  
 
The Ministry of Home Affairs (“MHA”), Government of India, vide its order dated April 
15, 2020 and April 16, 2020, has issued revised consolidated Guidelines under which 
certain Industries/Industrial Establishments/ construction activities (which includes 
laying/erection of power transmission lines and laying of cables related activities) have 
been allowed w.e.f. April 20, 2020.   
 
We would like to inform that pursuant to the necessary approvals received from the 
relevant State Governments Authorities, the Company has resumed/is resuming 
operations at few of its factories in India in a phased manner. The Company has also 
applied for permission from the relevant authorities for resuming operations at the 
remaining factories and is hopeful that the remaining factories too shall resume 
operations shortly.  
 
The Company’s factories at Brazil and Mexico, being identified as an Essential Sector in 
the respective geographies have been operational throughout this period. 
 
Majority of the Company’s International Project Sites for T&D have been operating, 
while domestically the Company has commenced operations at some of its 
T&D/Railways/Civil sites after receiving the requisites approvals. The Company has 
already applied for permissions for the remaining sites and is confident that operations 
would be resumed at more sites in the near future. 
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The Company is taking all the necessary steps for ensuring complete sanitization and 
social distancing norms. As an organizational philosophy, safeguarding the Health and 
Hygiene of its stakeholders have always been foremost priority, especially for its direct 
& contractual employees. 
 
This is for your information and records.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For	KEC	International	Limited	
	
	
	
	
Amit	Kumar	Gupta	
Company	Secretary	&	Compliance	Officer	
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